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What have we been learning? 

Next Term 

We will be continuing to construct our PowerPoints 

on India this week, and we will be learning how to 

input a picture into them. 

In English, we will be writing newspaper reports 

about the Holi Festival that takes place in India. 

We will be watching a fantastic video of the festival 

taking place and will then become journalists to 

report on it.  

We will also be rehearsing our Christmas 

production in preparation to show you all very 

soon! 

Other News 

The children were set Mathletics activities last 

week, please make sure that these have been 

completed.  

All of the children have also been issued a bug 

club book that needs to be read, let us know 

when it has been completed in the home school 

book so we can include it as 1 of the 5 in our 

reading challenge.  

Don’t forget to bring your glass jar with a lid into 

school on Monday.  

Also if you have been asked to send an outfit in 

for the play (you would have had a separate 

note), ensure that these are in school on Monday 

27th November.  
 

This week, in Maths, we have been mastering solving problems using column addition and 

subtraction. We have been thinking about how sometimes, we may need to carry or borrow 

numbers to make the question work. We have shown our answers using concrete resources, 

pictorial representations and written. 

                   

In English, we wrote diaries in the first person as if we were Lily, we wrote all about the plants 

we met as we wondered through the garden. 

In Computing, we made a start on our mini outcome “Where in the world?” where we are 

making an information PowerPoint all about India and the interesting facts we have found out. 


